
Two Robb Resident Tutors attend national Leadership course 

In 2019 Emelia Inwood was one of our two Robb 

Foundation Leader Scholars. In 2020 she has been 

appointed as Deputy Senior Academic Resident Tutor. 

Late last year she and Amelia Ewart (appointed 2020 

Deputy Senior Pastoral Resident Tutor) were selected 

by UNE to attend the National Association of Australian 

University Colleges annual conference in Melbourne.   

The girls attended workshops that covered inclusivity, 

life in college, mental health, and leadership. “It was a 

fantastic opportunity to learn how other colleges 

conduct their events and fundraising” said Emelia. “We 

want to bring some of these ideas and strategies back 

to improve Robb”.  

“For example the leadership camp stemmed an idea to 

create a Facebook page to combine and keep academic 

and pastoral care information. Students can gain access to a library of support information and 

easier access to regular posts and immediate topics that is vital and relevant for them”. They also 

wish to promote the Senior Common Room more effectively to Robb students through this 

Facebook page.  

From this course-experience 

Emelia and Amelia were able to 

improve their interpersonal skills, 

made lifelong friends with those 

who share common interests from 

different backgrounds and 

develop as leaders both in their 

own personal academic 

endeavours and in their duties as 

leaders of Robb College. 

We congratulate the girls and 

wish them a great year and 

future. 

Pictures show Emelia on the left and Amelia on the right. 


